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Important Events 

April 18 ~ Quarter 4 Begins 

April 19-April 23 ~ Whistler Music 
Trip 

May 1st ~ Grad Ceremony Tickets go 
on sale 8:15am  in WCHS Atrium 

May 9 ~ PAT Part A 9-11:30 am 

May 11 ~ Final Grad List Posted 

May 17 ~ Final Music Concert 

May 25 ~ WCHS GRAD  

CEREMONIES 

May 26 ~ WCHS Grad Dinner/
Dance 

WCHS Newsletter 

Grad Ceremony 
Payment Due 

April 13 

PD Day—No School April 20 

Report Cards  
Distributed 

April 25 

PD Day—No School May 18 

Victoria Day—No 
School 

May 21 
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WCHS 2018/2019 Registration 

Registration for next year is well underway.  We sent 
home registration forms with students before Spring 

Break and they are NOW DUE to be returned to Student 
Services.  Students (Gr 9-11 this year) who know that they 

are moving to another school need to inform Student  

Services ASAP.  Students ( Gr 12) who plan to return for 
another year need to inform Student Services as well. 

MyPass is how you access your Diploma Exam results and request official transcripts. 

You will need an active email address that is NOT your school generated email, and your Alberta Student  

Number.  New for MyPass is students have the ability to include a parent/guardian.  Once a student sets it 

up, the parent/guardian will have their own on-line access to the students information. 

WCHS was honoured to join in solidarity, on 
April 9, Wear Green Day and again on April 
12, Jersey Day, with all those deeply impact-
ed by the tragic accident on Friday, April 6, 

of the Humboldt Broncos.  

Our thoughts, prayers and deepest condo-
lences are with the team, the staff, family, 
friends and community of the Humboldt 

Broncos.  

During times of tragedy and loss, the sup-
port of community can lend much needed 
strength. It is the hope of WCHS, that our 
small act of condolence will join with the 
collective acts across Canada to let the 

team, their families and friends and the town 
of Humboldt and the province of Saskatche-

wan know #weareallHumboldtBroncos. 
 

Students please note, if you are struggling 
with this or any other issue, please do not 

hesitate to contact your Advisor or  
Counsellor.    

Welcome back from Spring break! 

I hope that all our students had a restful holiday and have come back 

with lots of energy for the remainder of the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

Next week quarter 3 ends on Tuesday, April 17th.  Parents can expect 

quarter 3 grades in Maplewood by April 23rd with report cards being 

distributed on April 25th.  A reminder that our next school council 

meeting will not be held until Thursday, May 17th, at 7:00 pm. 

 

This past weekend our community, province and country was affected 

by the tragedy that happened in Humboldt, Saskatchewan.   

WCHS expresses our deepest condolences to all that have been 

touched by these events.  I would like to recognize everyone that has 

come together to support the Humboldt Broncos as we try to help in the 

healing process. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with you. 

Kris Denney 

 

April 12, 2018 

Jersey Day 
WCHS raised $397.50 
towards the Humboldt 
Go Fund Me with a stu-
dent council fundraiser. 

Student Assessment Measures 

(SAM’s) testing will be conduct-

ed in Grade 9 LA during regular 

class times on the following 

dates: 

Essay/Narrative: April 25 

Comprehension Short Answer: 
May 30 

Comprehension Multiple 

Choice: June 6 

Please contact your child's LA 

teacher if you have any  

questions. 
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The grade nine classes are going to the Telus World of Science-Edmonton on Friday April 27th, 2018. 

The cost is $15/student which is due April 19th, along with a signed permission form in order for attendance on the trip. 

Please check our website at www.wetaskiwincomp.ca for links to the permission form and information sheet. 
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 Upcoming Student Council Events 
 
April 17th—Tie Dye Day 
Students will be able to Tie Dye their pre-purchased  
T shirts in the atrium at lunch. 
 
April 26th—Spring Cup Cake Sales Day 
Proceeds go towards student council’s local &  
global initiatives. 
 
May—Student Council Election Campaign 
More information about dates will follow. 
 
May 31—Student Council Carnival  
Annual carnival will be held over the lunch hour. 

 

This is an eventful year for our adventurous WCHS  music students!   

 

Mrs. Hall is taking 57 of her music students to 
Whistler on April 16th to April 23rd! 
We wish them luck as they embark on this  

musical adventure!!! 

MUSIC TO OUR EARS 
 

WCHS Music Groups are at the 
following venues for  

Wetaskiwin Music Festival 

 

April 17th: Concert Choir 
United Church 2:45pm 

 

April 18th: Concert Band 
WCHS Music Room 3:30pm 

 

April 18th: Jazz Band 
WCHS Music Room 6:30pm 

 

     GRAD GRAD GRAD 
The WCHS Grad Ceremonies will be held on May 25th, 2018 at 7pm in the  

Wetaskiwin Drill Hall.  Please read this important information: 

 If additional tickets are required, you may purchase up to a maximum of four ad-
ditional tickets on May 1st starting at 8:15am in the high school atrium.  

 Tickets will be available for sale until sold out.  Payment is due at this time, no 
post dated cheques permitted. 

 Ceremony tickets, grad gowns & v-stoles will be distributed from the school to students between May 22-24, 
2018. 

 A Class Photo will be taken prior to the Graduation Ceremony.  Students are asked to please be at the WCHS 
gymnasium before 5:30pm.   

 In June, grads can pick up their grad package from the WCHS office which contains receipts, diploma hand-
shake pictures,  grad gown deposit cheques, and other memorabilia.   

DRAMA NEWS 

The drama department is going to Zone 4 E Competition on 

April 24, 25, 26.  Our plays this year are: Ugly on the Inside di-

rected by Vyktorya King, Bad Auditions by Bad Actors directed 

by Matt Parsons, and Broken written and directed by Morgan 

McLachlan.  Over 20 plays from schools in our zone will com-

pete for one of the two spots available to us to go to the Provin-

cial Zone Festival plus various other awards.  If you are interest-

ed in attending any of the plays, there will be afternoon sessions 

and evening sessions at the McLab studio in Leduc.   

Admission is $5 per session. 

Break a leg to all performers and crew.  

WCHS Final Concert will be on May 16th at 7:00pm in 

the WCHS Gymnasium.  All Are Welcome! 

 

The WCHS Jazz Program is putting on “That 70’s 

Show” at the Manluk Theatre on June 2nd (7:00pm) 

and June 3rd (2:00pm).  Tickets are $10.00 each and 

will be available at WCHS mid May….please stay 

tuned! 

 

WCHS FINE ARTS CONCERT 

Created by: Nicole Monea 


